
KINDERGARTEN NEWS
WEEK # 2

August 15th - August 19th

Hello Parents,

Welcome to the second week of school. Things are going fairly well. The notes and
comments have been very helpful. Please remember to check your child's folder each
night. :-)

Below are a few important items.

1. On Friday I sent home the “ Classroom Management Plan”. This is an explanation
of rules / consequences and expectations. Please read over the rules and the
consequences with your child. They must understand that their behavior will cause
a reaction > good or bad. This is very hard for our students to understand at this
stage of development.

2. **On the homework folder - Your student has their behavior chart. There will be a
sticker or a drawn face on the type of day they had. Also at the bottom of that daily
column, there is a place for you to sign or initial. Thank you!

3. Please hold off on sending supplies to school. I do not have a lot of storage space.
When we need supplies I will write a note home asking for needed items.

4. If you child is bringing their own lunch from home > please use some form of ice
pack. We do not have any way of keeping things cold.

5. Please no markers or scissors just yet! 🙂

6. Please make sure your child is not bringing toys to school. Check in their
Backpacks. Thanks



7. Please feel free to call or write an email or a quick note. I welcome communication
and feel it is very important. We are a team, and because this is their first year at school ,
we need to make sure communication is open and flowing both ways.

Thank you in advance,


